
TCPUD  rate  increases  going
before the board
Tahoe City Public Utility District board members on July 18
will consider raising water and sewer rates.

HDR Engineering did a rate analysis. The recommendations are
for an annual 6 percent water rate increase and a 5.7 percent
annual increase for sewer for the next five years.

The meeting begins at 8:30am.

Here is a copy of the agenda.
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